
We are excited to welcome 2025 and another year of possibilities.  Keystone employs amazing
team members who go above and beyond every day for our students.  The support we are able to
provide to our students is only possible due to our strong relationships with our districts and
board members.  We all play an integral part as we work to make progress each and every day.

At our January Board Meeting, the Keystone Board demonstrated their strong support by
providing an additional day of pay to our paraeducators due to the inclement weather.
Paraeducators will be paid for 3 unplanned school closure days for the 2024-2025 school year.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to reach out to he
business office.  

Keystone Administration

THE SPECIAL EDITION

THIS MONTH

SPOTLIGHT

We are excited to announce that Aimee Ralph has been selected as the KASEA (Kansas
Association of Special Education Administrators) SPED Professional of the year.  Aimee will
be honored at this year’s KASEA Winter Conference.  Congratulations, Aimee!  We
appreciate your commitment to our students and your support for other special education
staff.
Award videos from the KASEA winter conference:
Aimee Ralph & Jennifer Wiseman

January 2025

https://youtu.be/8p3QLWZxTBU
https://youtu.be/mjlUXLPZ4bA


RESOURCE

Jan. 30th-31st KASEA Winter Conference in Wichita
Feb. 4th Speech/Language Pathologist Meeting
Feb. 5th Keystone Principal Training
Feb. 11th Superintendent Meeting
Feb. 18th School Psychologist Meeting
Feb. 19th Keystone Board Meeting
Feb. 25th Social Worker Meeting
Feb. 26th New Para Training

ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY

New EAP Program: Lucet

2024 W-2 forms are available for download via AptaFund (Employee Self-Service portal)

January New Hires
Larry Houghton - Para
Kelly Gilleece - Para
Molly Waggoner - Para
Mariah Hegemann - Para
Maria Bingham - PAT Parent
Educator

https://www.aptafund.com/Home/Login

